
April Newsletter 
 

Dear parents: 

 

 Welcome Spring! Hopefully the weather will get warm now.  

I hope everyone had a nice break and a wonderful Holiday! Last 

month we learned all about Dr. Seuss by reading many of his 

books, as well as celebrating his birthday.  We also discussed St. 

Patrick’s Day and what the shamrock stood for. We learned the 

importance of Easter and what this holiday means to us. We had a 

great time on our Easter egg hunt and making bunnies. This month 

we will be learning about spring and the changes in weather, we 

will discuss flowers and gardens, Earth Day, and learn all about 

recycling. This month’s themes all work together to welcome 

spring. The children will learn about Earth Day as well as what the 

weather does for our environment. We also be discussing April 

showers bringing May flowers.  

  

In addition to our weekly religion lessons, the children will 

be learning Hail Mary, and the Our Father.  

 

 

 

Projects to come:  

• Spring/Weather ~ the children will create springtime 

insect, like butterflies and lady bugs. 

• Flowers ~ the children are going to make flowers using a 

variety of media.  

• Earth Week ~ the children will make a collage using recycled 

material.  

 

 



Important dates: 

• Donuts with Dad ~ 4/4 ~ 8:45-9:45 

• Community Helper Week ~ 4/8- 4/12 

• Ice Cream Social ~ 4/17  

• Possible unused snow day ~ 4/22  

• Parent Teacher Conferences ~ 4/23 ~ 11:30 Dismissal 

• Parent Teacher Conferences ~ 4/5 ~ 11:30 Dismissal 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact me via email. RPecchia916@gmail.com 

 

 

 

~ Mrs. Hughes, Mrs. Hassett & Mrs. Bona ~  
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